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This question is in regards to the use of single course micro-surfacing. The Pavement Preventive Maintenance Guidelines from 
the Office of Pavement Engineering states "Item 881 Micro-Surfacing with warranty, single course is to specified for warranty 
applications where only a surface is required. A single course should only be considered for pavements with ADT less than 
10,000 vehicles per day, and are in good condition with good existing profiles." This section of I-77 has an ADT 13,650 with 
trucks being 26.8%. We feel that a single course micro-surfacing warranty application is not the proper application rate for this 
pavement section to provide for a durable wearing surface for its intended design life.

We request that Item 881 Micro-Surfacing with warranty, single course be changed to Item 881 Micro-Surfacing with warranty, 
multiple course.

Question Submitted: 7/23/2004

See addendum #1
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


